ATTACHMENT 5
Stock Farm Property Owvers Association, Tve
PO Box 2914
Bluffton SC 24410
StockFarmPOADgMail.com

To: Town of Bluffton

RE: 5774 Yaupon

This letter is regarding HARC submittal for an outdoor shower and covered patio at 5774
Yaupon in the Stock Farm development. The board has reviewed the application and design and
have been approved per our covenants if it meets the Town of Bluffton design review.

If you should have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Regards,

Stock Farm POA Board President

Wil Crapps



